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April Showers Bring May Flowers

April 2024Hudson Comforts of Home Senior Living

Happy Spring! The Hudson Campus has been busy partaking in many spring themed activities. 
Flower seeds were planted this month, and the residents enjoy tracking their growth. They also 
enjoyed their Easter Party with sweet treats and going on a hunt for Easter Eggs.  The Easter dinner 
was a hit too! We are looking forward to the beautiful weather to come and much needed time 
soaking up the sunshine outside. When the weather is nice, we still enjoy the weather by taking 
much needed walks outside. We hope you all had a blessed Easter. 

Good Times


